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To whom it concerns

I object to the special rate rise because with recent drought conditions and the increase in water charges, not to
mention the current financial status of most of the local residents, it would become an impossible burden for most
families who are already struggling. 
There seems to be a lot of cosmetic spending in this shire, eg large horse statues, and huge Christmas trees, which
may be pleasant for the town of Scone residents, but I feel the residents of the remainder of the Shire should not be
expected to pay extra rates to cover this type of thing
Regards
Louise

mailto:localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au



